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Comments: I am in favor of continuing to classify e-bikes as motorized vehicles.  I am not in favor of allowing

motorized vehicles, including e-bikes, on non motorized trails.  E-bikes as well as other types of motorized

vehicles contribute to the destruction of hiking trails.  They also greatly increase the area that is disrupted and

disturbed by human use, having an adverse effect in the flora and fauna of the forest, wilderness, etc.  Certainly,

if it is unfortunately decided to permit e-bikes on these non motorized trails, only class 1 e-bikes should be

allowed (pedal-assisted only with no throttle and limited to 18 miles per hour). No e-bikes with a throttle should

ever be allowed!

 

 


